
APC Report:  December 17, 2021 
 
At its November 11 meeting, APC discussed and approved a recommendation regarding a small 
change to the requirements for the Deans List, namely, to modify a restriction that a student 
cannot have withdrawn from a class to be eligible.  APC now brings the following proposed 
resolution regarding that recommendation before the Senate:   
 

Draft Senate Resolution:   
 
Whereas the current qualifications for the Deans List includes a restriction that a 
student cannot be eligible if they have withdrawn from a class during the relevant 
semester;  
 
Whereas that restriction appears to be unduly restrictive, disqualifying students who 
may be compelled to withdraw for a variety of legitimate reasons;  
 
Resolved: the Dean’s List requirement disqualifying students who have withdrawn from 
a class during the semester should be replaced with the provision that students who 
withdraw from a class during the relevant semester remain eligible for the Dean’s List 
unless they previously have withdrawn from two classes while enrolled at Seton Hall.   

 
APC’s subcommittee on revising the university’s student evaluation form has held an 
organizational meeting, electing King Mott and Amy Hunter co-chairs.  The subcommittee is 
doing some background reading and will get down to business in earnest next semester.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Philip Moremen and Peter Reader, Co-Chairs 
 


